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TEARMAN SPENCER
City Attorney

ODALO J. OHIKU
ROBIN A. PEDERSON
S. TODD FARRIS
JENNIFER L, WILLIAMS
Deputy City Attorneys

Office of the Glty Attorney

Milwaukee City Hall Suite 800 » 200 East Wells Street « Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3551

January 12, 2023

Telephone: 414,286.2601 « TDD: 414.286.2025 « Fax: 414.286.8550

Ms. Manquenda McLaughlin
635 Fast Price Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53207

RE:  Communication fr_o'm Manquenda McLéughlin

C.1. File No.

1032-2022-1517

Dear Ms. McLaughlin:

HEIDI WICK SPOERL
KATHRYN Z. BLOCK
THOMAS D. MILLER
PETER J. BLOCK
PATRICK J. MCCLAIN
HANNAH R. JAHN
JULIE P, WILSON
MEIGHAN M. ANGER
ALEXANDER R, CARSON
ALEXANDER T. MUELLER
ALEXANDER D. COSSI
LISA A. GILMORE
NICHOLAS R. SINRAM
TAVISS K. SMITH
KATHERINE A, HEADLEY
L. ANTHONY JACKSON
STACY J. MILLER
MICHAEL C. RADAVICH
JORDAN M. SCHETTLE
THERESA A. MONTAG
TYLER M. HELSEL
NANCY A. DOMINSKI
ALEXANDER E. FOUNDOS
CHRISTOPHER P. JACKSON
JAMES D. LEWIS
TRAVIS J. GRESHAM
KYLE W. BAILEY
_ JOSEPH M, DOBBS
WILLIAM K. HOTCHKISS

Assistant City Attorneys

We have received your claim for the amount of $658.78 in relation to a tow charge you incurred after your -
vehicle was stolen on October 15, 2022.

Our investigation determined that at approximately 11:10 a.m. on October 15, 2022, you teported your vehicle

stolen to the (MPD) Milwaukee Police Department, MPD generated a stolen vehicle report at that time and the
information was entered into the NCIC system at approximately 4:23 p.m. on the same day.

Further information reveals that your vehicle was towed by a private towing company after receiving a
complaint of an abandoned vehicle on their property. This occurred at approximately 12:21 p.m. on October

15, 2022,

It is our pbsition that the police department acted within the scope of their responsibility, and was not negligent
regarding this matter. As such, the City-of Milwaukee would not be liable and we are denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of receipt of this letter to
the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East. Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a

hearing.
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